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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMEN1 OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

George E. Meyer 
Secretary 

North Central Dl1trlct Headquartere 
Box 818 

Rhinelander, Wi1ccr:eln 54501 
TELEPHONE 716-365-8900 

TELEFAX 716-365-8932 

January 6, 1995 IN REPLY REFER TO: 4190 

Mr. Raymond Roder 
Whyte, Hirschboeck and Dudek S.C. 
P.O. Box 2996 
Madison, WI 53701-2996 

SUBJECT: C.M. Christiansen Co. Case 

Dear Mr. Roder: 

I'm writing in response to your letter dated December 21, 1994. I apologize 
for the difficulty you had in trying to contact Scott and I. We have now 
moved into the new office addition and there was a period of time that the new 
phone system had not been connected. Also, the prefix to our telephone 
nwnbers has been changed to 365 instead of 369. Voice mail will be installed 
during the month of January. 

During January, a representative of EPA will visit the C.M . Christia'nsen Co. 
site with Scott to determine an estimate for cleaning up the site. Once this 
site visit is complete, I will contact you to arrange a conference call to 
discuss the process, costs, etc. 

We have not yet received the fish survey results, therefore a report has not 
been written. It is. my understanding that it will be 2 to 4 months before a 
report is written. I will certainly send you the results and the report once 
I receive them. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 715-365-8935. 

Sincerely, 

m ~t.A,c,/ {~.cz(a <-C~ 

Michelle DeBrock-Owens 
Environmental Enforcement Specialist 

cc: Scott Watson, Rhinelander 
Linda Meyer, LC/5 
Enforcement File, Rhinelander 
CASETRACK File, Rhinelander 




